## RESTRICTED Not for Publication

Station	Summary of current position
Central	Terms agreed with Nottingham City Council for the sale of Central and ongoing discussions for replacement accomodation in the City at Byron House.
Retford	Terms agreed with Bassetlaw DC for a shared service at 17b The Square. Anticipated start date April, 2015, following the completion of legal formalities and building alteration works.
Harworth	Alterations to new premises - Harworth & Bircotes Town Council building, now complete and will be moving in shortly.
Arnold	Planned move into Sir John Robinson House (former Home Brewery) building. Series of meetings taking place with Notts County Council and Gedling Borough Council to design the shared service proposals, agree terms and necessary building alteration works.
Carlton	Ongoing discussions with EMAS, Gedling Borough Council and other partners about a neighbourhood base in the area.
Meadows	Sale of Meadows Police Station has been discussed and agreed in principle with Nottingham City Council. The proposed arrangement involves Nottingham City Council providing space at the Meadow's Childrens Centre to accommodate the Neighbourhood Policing Team, to enable the existing Police Station to be sold.
Sneinton	Sale of Sneinton Police Station has been discussed and agreed in principle with Nottingham City Council. It is proposed that the ground floor will be converted for library use. As part of this arrangement, the police will be permitted to remain in the space on the first floor.
Mansfield Woodhouse	Proposed lease of 2 The Market Place fell through. Current proposal is to lease surplus parts of the existing Police Station to the Mansfield Woodhouse Youth Project and for the Police to remain within a reduced area within the building.
Beeston	Sale of Beeston Police Station has been completed. Shared service with Broxtowe BC working well.
Trowell	Now sharing Police premises at Trowell Service Station on M1 with VOSA.
Eastwood	Seeking to progress proposal to build joint development with NHS on the Hill Top House site. Fire Service have also expressed interest. Proposal currently delayed due to NHS funding issues. Decision regarding NHS involvement expected by Christmas.
Arrow Centre	Building works commenced to convert the building into a Regional Forensics Centre. Running costs to be shared by Regional Forces.
Worksop	Proposal to move to a shared service with Bassetlaw DC in Queens Buildings is not currently supported. Search for alternative premises ongoing in Worksop.